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Dear Cheektowaga Family, 
 
First and foremost I want to thank you for making the start of our school year a great 
one.  Your children are here making great choices, putting their best foot forward, and 
are well on their way to making this year the best it can be.  Their efforts, and your 
support from home, is greatly appreciated and crucial to our success in the Middle 
School. 
 
As you know this year our district is providing all students in the Middle School with a 
Chromebook, an initiative we refer to as 1 to 1.  Students in grades 5 and 6 will utilize 
theirs during the school day, whereas students in grades 7 and 8 will have the ability to 
take theirs home as well.   
 
Next week we will begin our roll out of the Chromebooks, and we want to make sure 
you have all the necessary information regarding the initiative.  Please review the linked 
documents on our Middle School website under “One to one Chromebook Initiative” that 
outlines the student’s expectations and responsibilities, as well as yours as parents, in 
regard to the Chromebooks.  
 
The Handbook also outlines all the details we will review with all students prior to them 
receiving their Chromebook for use.  We want to make sure we are all on the same 
page with expectations before beginning this process.  This includes how we will 
proceed if a Chromebook is damaged.   
 
After reviewing the documents, if you have any questions please feel free to call me at 
686-3660.  I thank you again for your assistance and support in making this year great 
for your children!! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Micah Hanford        Elizabeth Zaccarine   
Micah Hanford      Elizabeth Zaccarine 
Principal       Assistant Principal    
     
 


